
 
 

Recommended Changes to Sentencing Sheet 
 
 
Included in the Department of Corrections’ (SCDC) April 29, 2019 letter to the House Legislative Oversight 
Committee (LOC).  This information was provided in response to the following question in LOC’s March 27, 
2019 letter to the Department of Corrections: “8. Please provide a summary of SCDC's recommended revisions 
to the current sentencing sheet and/or process and how each of the revisions would assist in more efficient and 
effective use of the information by SCDC.” 
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